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Dear Parents and Guardians of Aviators, 
  

Please see the attached letter about COVID test kit 
distribution set to take place on Tuesday, March 22. Just like 
last time, if you want to opt out of receiving a test kit, please fill 
out the opt out form and send it with your child or drop it off in 
the office. 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Sunderland 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Principal’s Desk…   

3/21-3/25 

Dates to Note…. 

Mar. 21-25 

$ Track A&B Book Fair 

$ Literacy Week (info to come) 

Mar. 23 

$ Touch a Truck Event 5:00pm 

Mar. 28-Apr. 1 

$ JH Spring Break 

Mar. 30 

$ Trk C- Min Day-Trk off 

Apr. 4 

$ Trk D Returns 

Apr.11 

$ PTO Mtg 6:30pm 

Apr. 13 

$ SSC Mtg 3:35pm 

Apr. 13 

$ JH Panoramic Picture 

Apr.20 

$ Track A Open House 5pm 

Apr.21 

$ PTO Trk A&D Fun Run 

Apr.27 

$ JH Open House 5pm 
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COME OUT 

FOR FOOD 

AND FUN!! 
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CAASPP WEEKLY INFO 

 

AP’s corner…. 

) ) ) ) ) ) 
We are still looking for Playground 
Supervisors. We currently have 3 

positions open. If you love working 
with kids and are looking to work only 

a few hours a day, please apply.  

Hello Aviator Families,   
PBIS is a proactive approach we use 

to improve school safety and promote 
positive behavior. The focus of PBIS is 
prevention, not punishment. We teach 
students positive behavior strategies, just as 
we would teach about any other subject, 
like reading or math. All students learn 
about positive behavior.  

PBIS recognizes that students can only meet 
behavior expectations if they know what 
the expectations are. Everyone learns 
what’s considered appropriate behavior. 
And we use a common language to talk 
about it. Throughout the school day, 
students understand what’s expected of 
them. 

Thank you, 
Mr. Fellows, 4th grade 

 
If you have any questions, please 
email me at: 
jeremiah_fellows@chino.k12.ca.us 

 

 

PTO ELECTIONS 

ARE COMING SOON! 

Be on the lookout for 

More information. 
 

 

Parents- 

We are starting this week with 5th grade 

science CAASPP testing! Please keep 

checking weekly for your child’s testing 

schedules. This only applies to grades 3rd  

thru 8th. 

I recommend your child gets plenty of rest, 

eats breakfast and arrives to school on time 

especially on test days.  

Thank you for your support!  

Mrs. Vega-Jeter 

mailto:jeremiah_fellows@chino.k12.ca.us


 

  A CALIFORNIA DISTINGUISHED SCHOOL   
 

 
 

 
  

Where Learning Takes Flight ! 
15850 Main Street, Chino, CA 91708  (909) 606-8531  FAX (909) 548-6023 

  
Denise Sunderland, Principal          Patricia Vega-Jeter, Assistant Principal              Donna Escareno, Assistant Principal  
 

3.18.22 
 
Dear Cal Aero Parents and Guardians,  

Our site has received an allotment of At-Home COVID-19 antigen test kits provided through the 
California Department of Public Health (CDPH). This one-time distribution provides an added layer of 
protection to mitigate an outbreak among students and staff amid the COVID-19 pandemic as our Junior High 
returns from spring break and our Elementary tracks continue to rotate through off-track breaks.   

One kit, complete with two antigen COVID-19 tests, has been provided for each student enrolled at our 
school site to receive. Parents and guardians are invited to use the kit at their discretion to screen for the 
presence of the COVID-19 virus in their student. Please be advised that testing is not mandatory.   

Test kits will be sent home with Track A, B, C and JH students on March 22, 2022 Students who are 
absent will receive their test kit when they return. Track D will receive their kit on April 5, 2022. If you would 
like to decline receiving your student’s optional test kit, please complete the opt-out form attached to this 
communication and return the completed form to the front office.   

As noted in Superintendent Enfield’s letter, current isolation and group contact tracing guidelines 
remain in effect. Therefore, if a positive test result is received, please immediately notify our school 
administrative office.  
The District has confirmed that students isolating at home can return to campus after providing their At-Home 
COVID-19 antigen test result and have met isolation guidance provided by CDPH. The Positive COVID-19 
Student Attestation Form to confirm test results is available on the district website under the FORMS tab on 
the COVID-19 UPDATES webpage. Completed forms can be returned to our front office upon your student’s 
return to school.  

Thank you for remaining a collaborative partner in providing a safe and healthy environment for all our 
Aviators can’t express how much your continued cooperation and support are appreciated.   
Sincerely,  

Mrs. Sunderland  

Principal  
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COVID-19 ANTIGEN TEST KIT OPT-OUT FORM 

 

As students and staff return to campus from spring break, the California Department of Public Health (CDPH) is 

building upon existing efforts to keeping schools safe. CDPH has provided school districts with a second allotment 

of one-time at-home COVID-19 antigen test kits to test for the presence of the COVID-19 virus. 

While health officials highly recommend that students test to mitigate an outbreak of COVID-19 among students 

and staff and keep everyone in the classroom for in-person instruction, there is no associated state-wide 

requirement to test.  

Acceptance of a free, one-time COVID-19 antigen test kit is optional, and parents/guardians may select not to 

receive a test kit for their student(s). If you would like to decline receiving an At-Home COVID-19 antigen test kit 

provided to the Chino Valley Unified School District (CVUSD) by the CDPH, please complete the form below and 

return the completed document to your student’s school front office before the school’s distribution date.  

For COVID-19 updates, please visit the CVUSD district website: https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/26942. 

 

 

 

 

 

Student Name (Print)_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

School Site___________________________________________________________ Grade _________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Name (Print)__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature _______________________________________________ Date_________________ 

https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/26942
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